


The Spongebob Musical  

Sadly, our show’s over. 

Thank you to everybody for your fantastic support. To all of our parents for transporting your children, listening to their singing, helping them learn their 

lines. To our wonderful staff for all your hard work. Well done to all of our students. You make us so proud.  

A big thank you to our wonderful sponsors: 

Aotearoa Gaming Trust 

Hubbard Contracting 

Robinson Law 

Leisuretime Spa and Pool Covers 

McLeod Drainage 

Cracked Pepper Catering 

Pacific Toyota 

Whakatane Printers 

School Cross Country 

Here at school on Monday 29 May starting at 12pm. Sport BOP have changed the rules again around the eligibility ages of the cross country events, so now 

children will be racing in their ages (Age is at 27th April) and not their year levels. Therefore our event starts at 12pm with our 5 year old girls, then the 

boys shortly after. 

 

We will be having a training run tomorrow (Friday) at school. Could all children bring running shoes/sneakers/ sandshoes as there are prickles on the school 

cross country course. Could they also bring clothes suitable to run in as the field is a bit muddy. 

 

Interschool Cross Country 

Runners who qualify from our cross country will be going forward to the interschool event at Manawahe on Thursday 1 June. We will let the children know 

and send home permission/transport forms on Tuesday. As the course at Manawahe is much harder than our flat course, we will only be sending our more 

capable runners.   

Important: Our school hosts this event. Please let us know if you are able to help with the fundraising food stall on the day. Qualifying runners go forward to 

the EBOP Cross Country in Opotiki on Thursday 8 June. 

 

 

Monday 29 May School Cross Country All students 

Monday 1 June Int Cross Country Qualifying students  

Monday 5 June King’s Birthday School Closed 

Friday 30 June Term 2 Ends  

 


